
  

 

  
 

Suspended Companies Notice - Update For Brilliance China Automotive 
(Red Chip) 

09 June 2021 

Further to the notice released on 31 May 2021, Brilliance China Automotive (Red Chip) (China, 6181482, 

FTSE China Mid Cap Index, FTSE China Red Chip Mid Cap Index) was removed from the FTSE Russell 
Indexes for the open of 03 June 2021 at its last traded price of HKD 7.30. In accordance with Section 

4.18 of the Corporate Action Guidelines, suspended companies which are being deleted should be 
removed at a nominal value (0.0001). 
 
Therefore, FTSE Russell intends to re-add Brilliance China Automotive (Red Chip) back to the same 
indexes at HKD 7.30 for the open on 15 June 2021 and subsequently delete Brilliance China Automotive 

(Red Chip) from  the open on 16 June 2021 at a nominal value of HKD 0.0001. 
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